From: Alison Veron <alison.veron@penrith.city >

Sent: Tuesday, 19 September 2017 9:38 AM

To: Jane Flanagan

Cc: Gavin Cherry

Subject: RE: Penrith Sewage Treatment Plant Amplification and Glenbrook Waste Water
Transfer (Penrith and Blue Mountains LGAs) - Modification Application -
Notification

Importance: High

Good Morning Jane,

| refer to your email dated 25 August 2017 regarding Penrith Sewage Treatment Plant Amplification and
Glenbrook Waste Water Transfer (Penrith and Blue Mountains LGAS).

The modification application has been reviewed and no concerns are raised from Council to the proposed
amendments.

The application includes a number of supporting documents including an Operational Environmental
Management Roadmap (roadmap). The roadmap details how Sydney Water will meet its operational
environmental management requirements and seeks to remove duplication of OEMP requirements with
other procedures and processes that apply to the operation of the facility. The application identifies that
the conditions of approval that relate to Sydney Water facilities (including Penrith STP) span the life of the
project and as such, operational management and reporting requirements are dated. The roadmap is a
detailed document and is designed to address operational environmental management practices in a
contemporary manner that facilitates continual innovations and improvements.

If you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Gavin Cherry on (02) 4732 8125.

Alison Veron
Secretary - Management Team
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